
 

  

 

 
 

   

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Fraser Portraits will be coming into school on Monday 28th March 2022.  

 

If children have PE on Monday please can they wear school uniform with trainers and bring 

in shorts/PE bottoms which they can then put on. 
 

If you would like your child to be wearing their school cardigan/jumper in their photographs please 

ensure they are aware of this. The children will be taken to the BITT building by an adult, who will 

not be responsible for your child’s appearance.  

 

A proof of your child’s photographs will come home in their book bag, please keep a look out for it.  
 
You can then either order online using a credit/debit card or if you would prefer to pay by cash you 
can do so by returning your form to the school office. To take advantage of the free postage and 
packaging offer (to be delivered to school) please make sure all orders are returned on the requested 
date. After this date, photographs can still be ordered, however additional postage costs will apply. 
The BSA receive 30% commission, so we are very grateful for all orders placed.  
 
Please keep a look out for your order forms and take a note of the return date for all orders.  
 
As always if you have any questions, please let us know.  
  
Many Thanks, 
 
Rachel Sands 
BSA Chair/Treasurer 


